

Village of Berrien Springs

112 N. Cass Street, PO Box 182, Berrien Springs, MI 49103 269-473-6921

VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS

THE JUNE 02, 2025

COUNCIL MEETING
HAS BEEN
CANCELLED

SAID MEETING IS HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBLE, PERSONS REQUIRING AUXILIARY AIDS AND SERVICES OR OTHER ACCOMMODATIONS SHOULD CONTACT, IN WRITING OR BY TELEPHONE: VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS, P.O. BOX 182, BERRIEN SPRINGS, MICHIGAN 49103 – PHONE 269 473-6921 WITH ADVANCE NOTICE OF SEVEN CALENDAR DAYS.

Rachael Kuzda, MiPMC Village Clerk Posted 05/30/2025 12:45 p.m.